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July 23, 2021 

  

Dear Incoming Sixth Grade Families, 

  

We want to take this opportunity to welcome all of you to Woodbury Middle School. This year will prove to 

be an exciting time as we partner together to make the important transition from elementary to middle school. 

Our goal is to make this transition as successful and seamless as possible. With this in mind, we have planned 

an orientation program on Tuesday, August 31, 2021, starting at 3:00 in the WMS gymnasium. All 6th-grade 

students and their parents/guardians are encouraged to attend. 

  

The orientation will begin by providing helpful information, including how to access your student’s schedule. 

Administrators, staff, and Alliance members will be available to answer questions.  

Students will have the opportunity to see their classrooms, tour the building, and practice using their lockers. 

The orientation will conclude as we enjoy a social gathering with light snacks. 

  

If you cannot attend, a packet of information will be available in the main office after August 31. In addition, 

please get in touch with the main office after August 31 to set up a time if you and your child would like to 

come in for locker practice.   

  

We have an exciting year ahead of us. We are looking forward to meeting everyone and sharing all the great 

things about our students and staff at WMS. In addition, supply lists are being generated by teachers and will 

be mailed out soon. Should you have any questions or concerns between now and the orientation, please feel 

free to contact the main office at 203-263-4306.  

  

Enjoy the remainder of the summer, and keep reading! 

 
 

 

William Nemec, Principal 
 

 

 

Suzi Greene, Assistant Principal 

 


